
From: James Richmond  
Sent: 30 July 2023 09:16 
To: Planning 
Cc: David Fowler; Save Museum Street 
Subject: 2023/2510/P & 2023/2653/L Objector 
 
This tower will dominate the cityscape in this historic part of London. It is far 
too tall and bulky and will deprive light from listed buildings like the British 
Museum and even Soho will suffer from its out of scale height of 74 metres. It 
will also set a precedent for further developments that will damage the fabric 
of the community and it is not environmentally sustainable.  
 
I, therefore, object most strongly. 
 
James Richmond (Endell Street) 
 


